Website: www.listerinfants.org.uk



Respect for All. Learners for Life

If you require this newsletter in another format, please ask at the school office.



2 Mars 2018 2nd March 2018

Book Week

We had a lovely time celebrating **Book Week**. Each child received a token to put towards the purchase of a book. Reception, Y1 and Y2 thoroughly enjoyed the performance of 'The Railway Children' and our whole school had a great day on Thursday dressing up as their favourite character from a book. Also, thank you to everyone who attended our 'Parent Reading' sessions.



HEADTEACHER AWARD



Congratulations to the following children who have achieved Head Teacher Award this week:

Tyree Byrne 2H Scott Fields 2H Alex Burrows 2W

Own Clothes Day

We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 9th March to support our Easter Bingo. Children can wear their own clothes to school and bring an Easter egg.



Geography

In KS1 our children learn about the four countries that make up the United Kingdom. We would be grateful if you have any souvenirs from the four capitals that you would be willing to bring to school to share with the children. Thank you.

Advance Diary Dates

Wed 14 Mar Class Photographs

Thu 15 Mar Easter Bingo

Mon 19 Mar Last Club

Tue 20 Mar Y2 Last Swimming Session

Fri 23 Mar Break-up for Easter

Dance Competition

Well done to Miss Kervin's Dance Troupe who took part in a **Dance Celebration**, held at The Academy of St. Nicholas on Tuesday. The children danced to the song 'Funky Town' which represents our fun, fantastic city.

Readathon

Readathon sponsorship money should be in school no later than **Friday 9**th **March** and any amount is greatly appreciated. Thank you for your support.

DIARY DATES

Monday	Science	Miss Daniels

Board Games Mrs Davin
Construction Mrs Jones
Football Yinka

STEM Mrs White
Dance Miss Kervin
Enterprise Mrs Cullen
Zumba Miss Sturdy

Club times 3.00 - 3.45pm

Tuesday Y2 Swimming

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday Biscuit Day - 2W

Basketball Club 3-4pm

Non-uniform Day (bring an Easter egg)

Contacting School

School has a new telephone system which will make reporting your child's absence quick and easy. Dial 0151 228 4069 - press option 1 and leave a message. There is no need to speak to a member of the staff unless absolutely necessary.

Please ensure your contact details are up to date in case of emergency.

ATTENDANCE

Bluebells	(Miss Hamilton)	98.67 %
Daffodils	(Mrs. Davin)	88.28 %
Poppies	(Miss Kervin)	96.67 %
Tulips	(Mrs. Cullen)	96.43 %
Snowdrops	(Miss Haynes)	95.00 %
Sunflowers	(Mrs. White)	93.04 %

Overall Attendance

94.75%

3 classes in green this week! Well done to **Bluebells**, **Poppies** and **Tulips** for great attendance - keep it up!

Our attendance motto is:

In school, on time, every day!

Dojos are given to every child in school

before registers close.

School begins at 8.50 a.m.

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 - 8.50 AM (doors close 8.15 a.m.)